
 
 

 
Chollas Valley Community Planning Group (CVCPG) 

July 20, 2020 
 

 NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 

 
1. The July 20, 2020 Chollas Valley Community Planning Group (CVCPG) monthly 

meeting will be adjourned. 
 

2. The CVCPG will reconvene on August 17, 2020 at 6:30PM via Zoom meeting. 
 

3. This notice meets the following requirements: 
 

A. CVCPG Bylaws 
1. Article VI Community Planning Group and Group Member Duties 

 
✔ Section 2 (a) Meeting Procedures 

 
� (iii) Adjournments and continuances 

 
� If the CVCPG does not convene a regularly scheduled 

meeting, there shall be a copy of the "Notice of 
Adjournment" of the meeting posted on or near the 
door of the place where the adjourned meeting was to 
be held within 24 hours after the time the meeting was 
to be held. 

 
 

 

 


